

Office of the Comptroller

W. Martin Morics, C.P.A.

Michael J. Daun Deputy Comptroller

John M. Egan, C.P.A. Special Deputy Comptroller

Craig D. Kammholz Special Deputy Comptroller

April 13, 2012

To the Honorable the Common Council City of Milwaukee City Hall, Room 205 Milwaukee, WI 53202

## Dear Council Members:

Please accept the following communication from the Comptroller's Office transmitting a report titled Information Technology Risk Assessment.

If there are any questions about this request, please contact Aycha Sirvanci at 286-2347.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL J. DAUN Deputy Comptroller

CC: Tom Barrett, Mayor CC: Nancy Olson, CIO

